March 24, 1938

Dear MoKenzie Taylor,

I am enclosing copy of the report sent te
Bigsby. XYou w s gea that I dilffer from you on a
number of polnts, none of which sezems to be of any
real importance for the main lesue. You must have
found the whole controversy iIu;uﬁinglr troublesoms,
and I have done my best to frame a report that will
help rather than hinder in olearing 1t up.

Youras slnosrely,



